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Our Ref:  SDI/kmd/mfl 
 
18 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
After much consideration it has been decided that for the benefit of our KS3 students, from 
Monday 28th February (after half term), Year 7 & Year 8 students will study only one language, 
as follows: 
 

Year 7  French 

Year 8 Spanish 

 
We believe this provision, in the time we are allocated, will allow students to build the 
knowledge that is necessary to successfully access a 2-year KS4 languages course by 
increasing the breadth and depth of our curriculum. 
 
This solution will also support their memorisation and retention of grammar and vocabulary, 
which are pivotal factors in their progress and success in the subject. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support in this transition but if you have any queries or 
questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Solène Dijoux 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages 
                                                                                                            


